are warmly invited to [

OPEN DA,]

Wednesday 15th Novem‘ber .
10:30 to 12 noon

Why choose Kilbride?

Contact Us

All enquiries from
prospective Primary 1
parents are most welcome.

Join our Principal Mrs Paula
Spence and pupils to have a
chat about a typical school
day, and hear all that KCPS
has to offer.

e: pspence729@c2kni.net
t: 02893340321



